Mulching will begin soon throughout the
community. Good news — this year, in order to
help residents keep up with the task, the
association has hired a company to weed the
fronts and sides of units several times during the
warm weather months.

Two new parking spaces will soon be added
near the mailboxes on Jayme Drive. Recently,
vehicles have been noticed parked 1in
unauthorized areas. Please heed the no parking
signs that have been placed throughout the
community.

Let’s all pitch in to keep Crown Pointe
beautiful!
A few reminders:
e Throughout the year, homeowners are
responsible for weeding in the fronts and
sides of their units. The work done by the



association several times this summer 1s
simply a means of assisting residents during
the worst of the season.

e Bird feeders are not permitted at any time.
They are messy, bring health concerns, and
attract unwanted critters.

e Garbage and recyclables should not be
placed at the curb until 6 p.m. the evening
before pickup. Additionally, the empty
containers should be removed by the
evening of pickup.

HOA question or concerns:
Century 21 Emergency Phone - 717.843.2869
Century 21/Crown Pointe -

www.century2ldalepm.com
crownpointeyorkpa.com







